
Fall Welcome, Lullwater House 
September 20, 2022 

The 2022-2023 year began with a fabulous Fall Welcome at Lullwater House. Carmel Fenves, hostess for the event, 
welcomed us into her home, greeted us warmly, and shared her adventures as First Lady of the University. More than 50 
EUWC members and guests attended. Joanie Edmondson, Vice President for Membership, and Alma Owens, Co-
President, presented a brief history of EUWC and described our current activities and projects.  

 

  

  

  



  

  

  

 

 

 


